
 
Superior National Forest | October 2024 

YOU’RE INVITED TO THE 
SUPERIOR NATIONAL FOREST 

LACROIX RANGER DISTRICT 

Open House 
October 10, 2024 

4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Located at 320 N Highway 53, Cook 

With 

Forest Supervisor  

Tom Hall  

and 

LaCroix District Ranger 
Sunny Lucas 

The public, businesses, Tribes, organizations, and partners are encouraged to attend.   
Career information, hazardous fuels reduction projects including the LaCroix 

Landscape Project, Vermilion, & Echo Campground. District staff will be available. 

We look forward to seeing you! 
Thomas Hall 

SNF Forest Supervisor 
Thomas.hall@usda.gov 

218/626-4300 
8901 Grand Avenue Place 

Duluth, MN 55808 

Sunny Lucas 
SNF LaCroix District Ranger 

Sunny.l.lucas@ usda.gov  
218/666-0020 

320 N Highway 53 
Cook, MN  55723 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 
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